
We had an awesome week! 
 

We had fun in all our centers this week. In
our animal center, we pretended to be lions
and bears jumping over big mountains that

we built out of blocks. We also really
enjoyed drawing on our doddle pads and

taking care of all our stuffed animal babies
in our vet center.

For craft time, we made rainbow circles.
Using all the colors of the rainbow, we glued

together different size circles. The kiddos
are doing a great job using their glue sticks!

We also used bubble wrap to paint our
strawberries, which we have hanging up on

display in our classroom. 

During Social Skills on Tuesday, Miss Fran
came into our classroom to help us learn

how to share with our friends. We practiced
taking turns and using our manners. 

On Wednesday, the kiddos were excited to go 
outside and play on the playground with Miss 

Ilia and Charlotte.

Some of the stories we read this week were
Eating the Alphabet Fruits & Vegetables ,

Penguins Love Colors , The Wing On A Flea,
Let’s Say Our Colors ,and The Crayon Box

that Talked.

 This month we will be learning about the
color red and the circle shape.
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Reminders

September 29th 
Picture Day

Permission Slips Due

October 5th 
Fire Truck Visit

October 6th 
Field Trip


